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A a lifelong Oregonian it is sad to see our State pushing out all of its citizens. My wife 

and I have decided that we will absolutely move out of Oregon if this passes. We are 

already being crushed by higher energy cost, higher food cost, higher taxes, higher 

everything. Our backs are at a breaking point. Stop this madness, you will be creating 

more homelessness through this measure. It will absolutely hurt the elderly and 

everyone up through the middle class. Get you spending under control. Stop taking 

from those that need it most.  


